
             VILLAGE OF HARRISTOWN 

MAYOR & BOARD MEMBERS 

EVELYN DEVERELL-MAYOR-619-3443 

harristownmayor@gmail.com 

DR. APRIL BOGAN-TRUSTEE-678-372-4720 

Abogan2@aol.com 

JEFF ELLER-TRUSTEE-855-0345 

Jeller9@gmail.com 

LES JENKINS-TRUSTEE-791-7147 

Ljenkins5437@yahoo.com 

KURT TERRY-TRUSTEE-217-433-5623 

Gtrman39@comcast.net 

JAY TRUSNER-TRUSTEE-217-791-2501 

jaytrusner@comcast.net 

KEVIN VESSELS-TRUSTEE-618-317-4550 

kmvessels@gmail.com 
 

CLERK-PENNY ALLEN 

FINANCIAL CLERK-TERESA ACREE 

ATTORNEY- JOSH DUBBELDE 

BUDGET OFFICER-RICK LASKOWSKI 

BUILDING INSPECTOR-RICK WATTS 

ZONING/PLANNING OFFICER-MIKE SORRENTINO 

OFFICE STAFF- MISTY PETERS 

                             

 

PUBLIC WORKS DEPT. 

JONATHAN CLOSS 

JEREMY EMBREY 

 

                         REMEMBER 

You can always email the Village directly from the 

website or by emailing 

harristownvillage01@gmail.com 
 

VILLAGE BOARD MEETING SCHEDULE 

December 18, 2023 

Meetings start at 6:30 pm and  

are open to the public to attend. 

  

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

** Indicates Office Closed 

December 1-20 – Christmas Tree 

Decorating Contest 

December 9- Santa Parade 

December 25- Christmas Day** 

December 31- New Year’s Eve**  
 

Dear Village Residents, Friends, and 
Neighbors,  

The Village Board of Trustees, Mayor 
Deverell, and Village Staff would like to 
wish everyone the happiest holiday 
season possible.  

2023 has certainly been a year of 
growth for the Village. We would like to 
say thank you to our Fire Department 
who are always there for the safety of 
our residents and to help with our many 
community events. We would also like 
to thank the many residents who have 
volunteered so much of their time this 
year. Thank you for all you do to help 
make the Village of Harristown a place 
that so many love to call home. It is a 
team effort and we are extremely 
optimistic for the future of our village.  

We hope everyone has a Merry 
Christmas and a happy, healthy New 
Year.  

Mayor Deverell, Village of Harristown 
Board of Trustees & Village Staff 

mailto:harristownvillage01@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you notice a streetlight  

burned out call 

 Ameren at 1-800-755-5000 

 

 

The Village has installed a mailbox for 

Letters to Santa, in front of the Village 

Office. We will make sure that the letters 

are sent directly to Santa, through USPS 

Operation Santa.  

All letters must be dropped off by 
December 10th for the chance to receive an 
extra special treat from a USPS Operation 
Santa Elf.  

SOME MUST DO’S WHEN CRAFTING A 

LETTER TO SANTA 

Write Santa’s mailing address on the Envelope: 

                                  Santa 

  123 Elf Road 

  North Pole, 88888 
 

Include your full name and return address 

in the upper left corner and in your letter as 

well. 

Remember to write neat so your letter can 

be read. 

List the gifts you want in order of 

preference; be specific about sizes and 

colors.  

For a family: group all of your family’s 

letters together in one envelope. 

If you would like to be a USPS Operation 

Santa Elf, visit 

www.uspsoperationsanta.com for more 

information.  

http://www.uspsoperationsanta.com/

